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These new oppressive taxes upon already struggling citizens of Oregon is shockingly 

unconstitutional…. hundreds of thousands we pay already !!  Especially business 

owners you outrageously tax!! Where does all this money go ??? Our city is in 

shambles so clearly it’s not going to us the people or going to the state/cities  to the 

betterment of everyone!   

Oregon government is CORRUPT .  NO NEW TAXATION OF ANY KIND !!   You’ve 

lost the trust of the majority of this state with your failed policies .  We need NEW 

GOVERMENT IN SALEM FOR THE PEOPLE - not new taxes !! 


